
Rules Committee, 

I am writing to urge passage of HB2927 with no amendments and no ballot referral.  

This measure is not a partisan issue and is supported by a large majority of Oregonians.  

It is long past time that our nation's outdated system of counting Presidential ballots be updated so 

that every citizen's vote is meaningful!  

This is not a complicated matter and I am calling for our representatives to pass this bill without 

further delay.  

I want my vote and every citizens vote to be counted equally.  

Thank you for your action on this urgent matter. 

Sincerely, 

George E. Bush  

Albany, Oregon 

George Bush  
skorgb@me.com  
3822 Goldfish Farm Rd SE  
Albany, Oregon 97322 
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